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Highlights from March/April/May, 2018

Interested in Helping Us in Mongolia? 
Contact Us!

Field Address:
Jeff & Kimberly Kruchkow

Sukhbaatar District 16
Belkhin Rd. 30, Gate 501

Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia 15160
304-837-6120

Sending Church:
Franklin Road Baptist Church

3148 Franklin Rd.
Murfreesboro, TN  37128
Dr. Mike Norris, Pastor

615-890-0820

Mission Fellowship:
B.A.T.A.

PO Box 815
Crab Orchard, WV  25827
Dr. Ron Hodge, Director

304-550-5706

Support Address:
Central Missionary

Clearinghouse
PO Box 219228

Houston, TX  77218-9228
281-599-7411

email address: BATAMissionInternational@gmail.com     
 Blog: kruchkows.wordpress.com

PROGRESS IN MONGOLIA
A message to bring you up to date with what 

happened in Mongolia during the spring months. 
It has been busy, this is a good thing! Thankful 

for God’s leading and for much progress. 

Print Shop News
v	 5,000 full-color Good and Evil books completed 
and ready for distribution.
v	 Christians finding their way to the building of 
Hope to pick up their Gospels of Mark, New Testament 
Sunday school materials, discipleship books, New 
Testaments and so much more.
v	 Laying out and beginning 
the printing of the Old Testament 
Sunday school materials.
v	 As you can see, we need 
to print another run of New 
Testaments (waiting on corrections 
praying for our translators).

The Building of HOPE

Garage Bay Door is 
installed and such a 

blessing. 
Thank you New York 

Friends

Shelving beginning to be 
installed in warehouse. 
Praising the Lord for 

progress!

Praising The Lord!
The furnace is repaired! It is now up and running. It took several 
months to bring the temperature back up to a comfortable level. 

The struggle was real with outside temperatures at -30 degrees and 
sometimes colders. Thank you faithful friends who responded so 

quickly to this great need! 
By the way, God not only supplied the needed parts, He has also 

supplied back up parts. AMEN!

“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that we 
ask or think, according to the power that worketh in us,”

                                                                                                 - Ephesians 3:20 -

Making apartments available to more than 16 missionary 
families / groups passing through as they stock up to head 

abroad across the country of Mongolia.
•  •  •  •

A place for a Mongolian Bible student to rest and call 
home while studying in Ulaanbaatar.

•  •  •  •
Thursday Evening Bible Study as we see the life of a 

Christian through the eyes of Christ! Enjoy seeing excited 
Mongolians learning what God’s Word has for them!

(Thankful for the Weber family caring for the children 
while the parents study.)

•  •  •  •
Housing two long term Missionary familes. Thankful for 
a secure place to call home while serving our God in the 

country of Mongolia.

Thankful for the oportunity to help with the teaching 
of the Bible Study for the Mongolian Young People at 

the YMCA Coffee Shop!

We continued to enjoy sharing God’s love weekly through 
the English speaking class during the school year. Some 
exciting news we will share in the June/July newsletter.

And Jabez called on the God of Israel, saying, Oh that thou wouldest bless 
me indeed, and enlarge my coast, and that thine hand might be with me, 
and that thou wouldest keep me from evil, that it may not grieve me! And 

God granted him that which he requested.


